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From: Joelle Sept
.Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 11:35 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: RE: 2221-2223 Main Street Rezoning

To Mayor and Council:
I write to support the proposed rezoning of 2221-2223 Main Street.

I live in a building that overlooks this site, and I am in favour of anything that adds more affordable housing to
Vancouver. I am glad to see that proposed rental rates are linked to income targets, and that many of the units
will be 2 and 3 bedroom.

I am generally in agreement with the design recommendations in the "Form of Development" section of the
report to Council.

Regards,
Joelle Sept
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